
This Morning: 
There are no in person Sunday School Classes during August 

8:45am  Zoom Sunday School Class 
10:15am  Worship Service in Person and 
    via Zoom   https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/ 

This Afternoon/Evening: 
5:30pm  Church Potluck Picnic at Gingerich’s 

This Week: 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

          6:30pm Worship Commission meeting 
Wednesday 5:30pm Prayer Team meets via Zoom 
Thursday      1:00pm Stephen Ministers meet 
 
Worship Schedule:   
August 28:  Frank Howard will be preaching 
September 4:   Pastor Steve will be preaching 
September 11:  Fall kick-off;  Pastor Steve will be preaching 
 
Nursery Schedule: 
The nursery will not be staffed until September 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

August 14, 2022 

Worship Leader:   Jana Gingerich 
Song Leader:  Louise Gingerich 
Children’s Story:   Anne Bomar 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing: 
 VT 4  Chris Is Our Cornerstone 
 VT 42  Could It Be That God Is Singing 
 VT 74  O Worship Our God, All Glorious Above 
     Prayer for the Offering 
WORD 
     Passing the Peace  
     My Coins Count collection 
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation: Luke 14:1-14 
     Sermon: Firm Foundation—Kingdom Ethics/Hospitality 
RESPONSE 
     Prayers of the People 
SENDING 
     Sending Song:  VT 209  We Dream of a Turning 
    Benediction 

The Zion Leadership Table requests that you prayerfully consider 
persons for the Board of Elders. The Elders plus both pastors make 
up the Pastoral Leadership Team. There are currently three  
members of the Board of Elders: Karen Tro’s term expires in  
December. She has served two consecutive terms, so she is not 
eligible for re-nomination at this time. Stan Oyer and Andy  
Coulombe are the other Elders currently serving. 
 
Please submit your nominations for consideration no later than 
the end of day on Sunday, September 4.  Forms were emailed 
this week and paper copies are available for pick up in the  
Sanctuary foyer. Email forms back to the Church Office or drop in 
the offering box.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


Ladies of all ages – it’s time for a celebration!   
All are invited to the home of Sheryl Mast,  
(5555 Sconce Rd, Hubbard), on Sunday, August 28  
at 3 pm for a bridal shower for Casey Berkey.   
Casey and Alec Hibbard will be getting married in 
September.  They are registered at Zola.com. 

Thank you to my church family and Carolyn and Kay from Good 
Cheer for the beautiful plant and their visit after my dental  
surgery.  God is Good!   —Marlene Harris 

    Mark Your Calendars for our  

   FALL KICK-OFF  
  CELEBRATION 

    Sunday, September 11 
     

Sunday School classes resume, beginning at 9:00am   
Primary (ages 2-5th grade), Youth (grades 6-12), and Adult  
 
Worship Service at 10:15am 
 
Drift Creek Camp Fundraiser Meal at 11:30am 
Featuring Camp favorites: Pizza Rolls, Salad, Brownies 
 
Following the meal, join us on the west side lawn for a kids  
inflatable water slide, lawn games and fellowship.  Please bring 
lawn chairs and your favorite outdoor games. 

The Mennonite Women executive committee will be contacting 
you soon to update committees as we plan for the next year that 
begins in September.  After much prayer and discussion, we are 
removing the Quilting Workshop from our annual calendar.  If 
anyone feels led to step up and chair this wonderful event, 
please let Chris Keady or Louise Gingerich know soon.  We that 
have chaired and/or made the Workshop happen for so many 
years do not have the energy to organize this event. 

There are “garage sale” items in the basement and 
on the patio.  Please have whatever you’d like.  

Things not taken by September 6 will be donated.  
        Contact Vonnie Oyer if you have any questions.  

For all those who could not camp  
at the Zion Campout this year, but 
would still like to connect with folks 
who are, a potluck will be held at Silver Falls State Park,  
camping Loop A at 1pm on Saturday, August 27. The park has 
miles of hiking and biking trails, as well as games that will be set 
up in the campground. Consider making a day of it! Please  
contact Andy Coulombe (andy.coulombe@gmail.com) for more 
information. 

Everyone is invited to an outdoor picnic at the home of  
Charlie/Sheryl and Seth/Eliza Gingerich on Sunday, August 21. 
This will be a potluck meal, beginning at 5:30PM.  Bring a dish of 
your choice that is ready to serve, outdoor chairs, and any  
outdoor games.  Drinks, cups, plates and silverware will be  
provided.  Feel free to bring guests  
and acquaint them with our 
church family! Hope you can come! 
25595 S. Hwy 99E,  Aurora 
Sheryl: 503-781-3022 



Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

Church Staff: 
Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 

                        559-286-9057 
Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 

                                       503-577-9789 
Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 

Elders:  Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

In Prayer: 

Wednesday 5:30pm
via Zoom

Budget Report:  Offering 8/7/22: $4,575.55 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Pray for all attending Zion’s church campout this coming week, 
that their time together will be meaningful, relaxing, and filled 
with fun. 
 
Pray for continued healing and recovery for Ben Wing, a young 
friend of Zion, who was badly injured in a car accident a month 
ago.  He will eventually move to an inpatient rehabilitation pro-
gram for physical, occupational, and speech therapy.  Pray for Ben 
to have a complete return to normal brain and body functions.  
 
Pray for school staff, teachers and administrators as they begin 
preparations for a new school year.  
 
Two countries with strong Mennonite histories — Ethiopia and 
Ukraine — are experiencing violence and human rights violations. 
In both countries, Mennonites are among the traumatized people, 
who have lost their homes and loved ones. They are also among 
those caring for people who have been displaced. Pray and work 
for an end to all violence.  (Mennonite Mission Network) 


